UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535
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Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0ld Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letters
dated March 28 and 29, 1980. Note that the "copy of some
notes Ms. Barrett made" which you said was attached to your
letFer of March 29, 1980, was not with the letter when it
was opened.

Your comments regarding the materials you have
received have been noted and will be reviewed with representa-
tives of the Department of Justice. Please be assured that
we are making every effort to be as accurate as possible
in our preparation of the materials, but because of the volume
invplved cannot attempt to explain what you regard as
inconsistencies or improper use of the exemptions. The Federal
Bureau of Investigation's processing of records relating
to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy is now
being examined by the Office of Privacy and Information Appeals,
United States Department of Justice, under an administrative
appeal by you. By copy of this letter we are referring your
two letters to that office for consideration as part of your
appeal. :

Sincerely yours,

it b Hodesofor

David G. Flanders, Chigf

Freedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Branch

Records Management Division



